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Subject: HB 2004-A
Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 8:02:53 PM

I am a landlord in Deschutes County.  I understand that HB 2004-A has a possibility of being  passed. This will put
undue stress and responsibility and hardship on my husband and I! I urge you to defeat this by voting against it. 

Thank you
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